APPENDIX g1

The Licensing Section,
Cheshire East Council,
Town Hall,
Macclesfield.
Cheshire.

SK10 1DX

Application for a New Premises License

Dear Sirs,

T am writing in connection with the license application by Fusion Super Deli Ltd, for the
Off Premise Sale of Alcohol at their property at 2, Moor Lane Wilmslow SK9 6AG.

I object most strongly to this application on the following grounds.

1. There are already three Public Houses within five hundred meters, and two others
within a kilometer.

2. There are two General Stores within two hundred meters with an Off Premise
License.

3. Ihave lived on Oak Lane for forty-five years and seen the problems caused by
having an Off Premise Licensed Shop open until late into the evening. This has
lead to under age drinking on Oak Lane and Lindow Common, with subsequent
litter being strewn about, excess noise and damage to property.

Yours truly,



APPENDIX 0%

17/06/11

The Licensing Section,
Cheshire East Council,
Town Hall,
MACCLESFIELD.
Cheshire.

SK10 1DX

Ref: Alcohol License Application @ Fusion Super Deli.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the above application,I would like to make my objections known.
There already exist far too many outlets for alcohol in the surrounding area.

My main objection is to the timing. In my opinion 9.30 PM is plenty late enough

for people to access alcohol.

We already have an existing problem with under aged drinking

around the Lindow Common area, and the subsequent problems it causes.

Allowing access to drink till 11 PM will only exacerbate the situation.

I sincerely hope the committee will consider my suggestions, and do the right thing
by the decent people who live in this area, and who like to enjoy a quiet time between

11 PMand 7 AM.

NO DRINK AFTER 9.30.PM THANKYOU.

Yours faithfully,



Mrs N Cadman
Licensing Officer
Cheshire East Council
Licensing Section
Town Hall
Macclesfield

SK10 1DX

Dear Mrs Cadman,

APPENDIX 03

Fusion Super Deli
2 Moor Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire

SK9 1EH

1% July 2011

| would like to confirm that | will be attending the hearing on Friday 22" July 2011.

As you know from conversations with me and Maurice Newton, | do believe the hearing to
be completely unnecessary given the former usage of the shop from 1988 to 2009, and the

lack of police objection relating to public nuisance.

Yours sincerely

Glen Lo
Director
Fusion Super Deli Ltd
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